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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

215 WEST 9th STREET

NEW YORK CITY

April 4, 1941.

Dear Dr. Bredig,

I have to apologize for just now sending you the $5 that you spent on Dr. Hochwald’s

packages. Did Dr. Hochwald receive your address so that we can possibly find out if the

packages actually arrived?

Do you hear any news from your sister? Every now and then, there is news about issued

visas, especially from Germany.

There is nothing new with me. I hope that you, Liselotte, and the whole family are doing well.

Warm regards,

Ilse Hayn

Enclosure: Check
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